
Senator Rarick: 
 
I am a U of M alumnus (March 1968). I ask that the hearing on February 
15 BE HELD as scheduled so that we can show our support for the men's and women's track & field 
teams who are the most diverse teams on campus, the teams most representative of the Twin Cities' 
population. 
 
The hearing on February 15 is tentative and I want to make sure that it happens! Please know that I am 
carefully watching and wish to see positive movement toward sports being reintroduced. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom Heinonen 
 


